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Corona Plateau Mauritius
Newsletter March 2022
It was great to see some smiling ladies at the Gymkhana club for our February meeting.   I think we were so happy to be out and greeting each other after another long time coping with Covid.
Manda, Mira and Kamini all made the effort to be with us, and it was so good to see them recovering from their various medical ordeals.   Mandy and Lyndsay brought the craft materials as promised and some ladies took advantage of what was on offer.   Mandy kindly offered to take them to her school, as she thinks that some of the teaching staff may be interested.   Manda also mentioned a primary school which would probably use them with their pupils.   So hopefully all will be put to good purpose.    Fifi kindly provided the raffle prize – a superb bottle to wine.   This was won by Manda.   Enjoy it Manda, and thanks Fifi for your generosity.
Rosemarie spoke of the activities that had taken place during the past four months, the main one being the private visit to Mauritius by Corona Worldwide Chairwoman, Yvette Bavin.    The Chairwomen of the three Mauritian branches met Yvette over lunch at the Gymkhana, which was a very pleasurable occasion.   Unfortunately the coffee morning which should have been held at the Gymkhana for all Corona ladies had to be cancelled due to Covid, but Yvette did at least meet representatives of each club.   She gave each of us a small bag of Corona goodies, cards and recipe books etc, which we shall distribute amongst our members.
The AGM is scheduled to take place on the 18th March 2022 at 10.30 am at the Gymkhana Club.  We hope to begin the meeting promptly.   The agenda should not take too long, as there have not been many activities during the past twelve months.   As usual, we shall begin with the Chairwoman’s address, followed by the treasurer’s report, and voting of the new committee.   It was suggested that the members of the 21/22 committee remain in place, but any member who wishes to join us is most welcome.   There may be come changes of office bearers within the committee in order to share the responsibilities equally.
March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day, so in honour of that day, perhaps you could all wear something green To celebrate that, we have the pleasure to announce that a small team of ladies will come and demonstrate some Irish dancing for us.   
Those ladies wishing to stay on at the club for lunch after the meeting are most welcome to do so.  Those who are not members of the club can pay for their meal via a lady member, so please bring some cash with you if you wish to lunch with us.
As 8th March is International Women’s Day, we would like to mark the occasion.   It is suggested that we lunch at Tamarin Hotel on the 9th March.   I know it is short notice, but please let Kamini (57557266} or Rosemarie (57215286) know if you are interested.   We shall meet at the Gymkhana Club at 10.45 am and car share to go to Tamarin.   
Looking forward to seeing you in March    Your committee
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